16 February 2022

Ms. Raquel Rose, Superintendent
Kentfield School District

750 College Avenue

Kentfield, California 94904

Supplemental Sunshine Document for 2022-2025 Collective Bargaining Agreement
re: Kentfield Teachers Association (“KTA”)

Dear Superintendent Rose,

The Kentfield Teachers Association (“the Union”) is providing this supplemental sunshine document for
the 2022-2025 Collective Bargaining Agreement negotiations according to the provisions of the
Educational Employment Relations Act (EERA) according to California Government Code 3543.2.

We plan to bring forward a proposal regarding Article 22 — Calendar. The Union seeks to negotiate
language that permits flexibility in the timing of meetings for the calendar as well as to permit tri-partite
meetings between the Kentfield School District, Kentfield Teachers Association, and the Kentfield
Education Support Professionals Association.

We ask that this sunshine initial proposal be placed on the next Kentfield School Board meeting and a
public hearing be held so that negotiations may start on this article.

Sincerely,
/s/ Warren Beales

Warren Beales
President, Kentfield Teachers Association



